PAC IN THE KNOW

APRIL 2023

IN THE KNOW AT MINNEWASTA

Minnewasta Parent Advisory Council (PAC)

- Everyone is welcome to attend with no obligation to do anything - it's your link to the school!
- All PAC minutes and bulletins are on the Minnewasta website under the tab "For Parents"
- Next PAC meeting is May 9, 2023. All are welcome!

•Have questions? Join our socials or e-mail to pac.minnewasta@gmail.com

OUR GOALS

To find ways to welcome parents into the Minnewasta School and the Parent Advisory Council. To promote Minnewasta School



Minnewasta Parent Advisory Council

President - Stephanie Funk Vice President -Tiffany Peters Secretary - Rhonda Wiebe Treasurer - Kari Unger Staff appreciation - Kari Kauenhofen Fundraising - Stephanie Wieler Hot lunch - Kersti-jade Dyck and Jeri Martens Social Media - Ashton Krahn Principal - Geoff Sutton Vice-Principal - Jenn Kroetsch Teacher Representative - Andre Mardli

join the team

We have a couple of spots that need to be filled for the new school year. Contact a board member by social media or email to find out more.



Staff Appreciation



Interested in bringing a treat in for the staff for Fridays in May?

> Text Kari at 204-890-4063

Next pizza hot lunch is Wednesday, May 10th!

Watch in the coming weeks for the order form that will be sent home with your child.

*Please note for future lunches: The day of hot lunch, if your child is sick, non perishable items will be available for your child. Due to health and safety, pizza will not be saved. There is the option of picking it up the day of during the lunch hour. Unfortunately we are unable to issue refunds.





minnewasta.pac 🚹 Minnewasta Parent Advisory Council 🔀 pac.minnewasta@gmail.com

